The Laurie Alcock Award for Services to Hockey in the Midland Region.

As a mark of appreciation for the work of Laurie in the Midlands Region over almost 20 years, 
the Directors felt that it was only right and proper that such an award should be created and presented to worthy volunteers.

It is intended that the recipient should have been involved in hockey for a number of years at any level. However, it is intended to reach those who are involved at County, Club or Committee level
Nominations from.  -     County/Clubs  via County/Club Hon.Secretary.

                                      Umpires (MRHUA, BCHUA & EMHUA).  via  Hon.Sec.

                                      MRHA Ltd.  Appointed Committees.  via.  Hon.Sec.

Hon. Secretaries may submit the details of those they consider worthy of the award to the current MRHA President  or MRHA Council Hon.Secretary. 
  
This will be an on-going process and any submission received before the 9th March 2019 will be considered for this year.

